In order to keep our patients and staff safe
from COVID-19, we are working hard to
decrease the spread of the virus. We have
implemented these policies:

e Offer patients Telemedicine Video Appointments to continue care
without leaving their homes
[ ]
e Please call 412-372-6330 to set up your Telemedicine Video
appointment
[ J
e Screen patients for symptoms (fever, cough and shortness of
breath) and request patients to cancel who are symptomatic
[ J
e Patients who are symptomatic in the office will be asked to leave
and reschedule appointment
[ J
e We are restricting our waiting rooms to 10 patients only—other
family members/visitors must wait outside

e We are limited our clinical area to patients only

[ J

e Our employees are diligent in self screening for symptoms and

will be sent home if needed
[ ]
e We are promoting social distancing and increasing our
disinfection policies
Together we will help to slow the spread of coronavirus and
keep our patients and staff safe.
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